

Kean University Adjunct Faculty Federation AFT LOCAL 6024

Bio: Terri Warmbrand 2nd Vice President

Hello, Kean Adjunct Professor Members of KUAFF AFT Local 6024,

My name is Terri L. Warmbrand. I am the 2nd Vice President of local 6024. As the 2VP I follow the directives of the president. I have been in charge of our monthly Meet and Greets where we welcome current and new members with current information and updates that impact our adjuncts here at Kean.

In addition, I also organize and run our Annual Membership Luncheon/Dinner that is held at the end of either April or May.

I attend our monthly Executive Board meetings and am in the office on Mondays and Wednesdays from 10:00 a.m. until 12:15 p.m. and 3:35 p.m. until 3:50 p.m. for anyone who seeks assistance.

I look forward to continue providing service to our adjunct members. I am truly proud to continue my union work in support of our Kean adjuncts, and I hope you will continue to support me as your 2nd Vice President.

Thank you Terri Warmbrand